From: Paul L. Coxwarthy.
Sent: October 31, 2013 10:29 AM

To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: RE: NLH 2013 General Rate Application - Newfoundland Power's Comments Re: Schedule for Responses to Requests for Information

Dear Ms. Blundon,

The Island Industrial Customers Group agree with the request of Newfoundland Power and Vale for a meeting of counsel to discuss scheduling issues. We note that delay in the completion of
the responses to the 1% round of Requests for Information (RFIs) may have scheduling consequences not only for the 2™ round of RFls, but also for the remainder of the Application schedule.

Regards,
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